
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pirate Families, 

  

With our tech savvy world we have found it to be helpful for this cell phone policy to be readily 

available for families to reference.  

 

Norterra Canyon’s school cell phone policy is Off and Away All Day. Students are not permitted to use 

cell phones during school hours unless directed by a teacher (this includes in classrooms, in common 

areas, and during lunch/recess).  This policy also applies to the use of earbuds or air pods.  

 

While we understand that there are times you need to communicate with your child, all communication 

should be through the office, 623-445-8200. Please do not text or call your child's cell phone during 

school hours. Students not feeling well need to report to the nurse's office, rather than contact a parent 

to pick them up.  

 

We need your help to preserve the learning environment of our classrooms every day of the school 

year!  So, while students are on campus, cell phones are to be put in the student’s backpack unless a 

teacher has given permission for cell phone use.  

 

We are thankful for your support in ensuring a safe, positive, and productive learning environment for 

all Pirates.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Theresa Milks, Principal  

 

Mrs. Samantha Robarge, Assistant Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


